
                                                DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 61 

   BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                                       REGULAR CLOSED/OPEN SESSION MEETINGS 

 

 

 

LOCATION CHANGE! 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 

The Decatur Public School District 61 Board of Education will have their       

 

regularly scheduled Closed/Open Session Meetings on  

 

Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at  

 

4:00 PM at Hope Academy Magnet School    

 

955 N. Illinois Street, Decatur, Illinois 62521 

 

 

The Board of Education will meet in Closed Executive Session to discuss the 

appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, performance or 

dismissal of specific employees of the public body, and discussion of collective 

negotiating matters between the Board and representatives of its employees 

immediately following the opening of the Open Session Meeting at Hope 

Academy Magnet School.      

 

No action will be taken in Closed Executive Session. 

 

The Board of Education will resume in Open Session at 6:30 PM in the 

Cafetorium at Hope Academy Magnet School.      
 
 
For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 217 362-3010 or  

217 362-3011 and/or by email at mbradford@dps61.org. 

 

mailto:mbradford@dps61.org

